

October 16, 2024

Samuel B. Hoff 813 Parkway Drive Dover, DE 19904

Dear Mr. Hoff:

It is a pleasure to inform you that, during their Regular Meeting of October 14, 2024, City Council accepted your appointment to the Ethics Commission, as recommended by Mayor Robin R. Christiansen. This appointment is for a five-year term to fill the unexpired term of Mr. Jonathan Sadlowski and will expire on July 31, 2026.

The Ethics Commission meets on an as-needed basis, and you will be contacted by the City Clerk's Office when the need for a meeting of the Commission arises. Prior to each meeting, you will be sent an e-mail containing a link to the agenda and back-up information for your review.

May I suggest you contact Ms. Lisa Enright at 736-1938 should you have any questions.

On behalf of the Mayor and members of City Council, may I express their sincere appreciation for your willingness to serve the community in this way.

Congratulations on your appointment!

Sincerely,

Andria L. Bennett

City Clerk

AB/aw

cc:

Mayor and Council Lisa Enright, Chair